
 

 
 
 
 
Fair Work Commission 
Level 4, Exhibition Street 
Melbourne VIC 3000 
Via email: AMOD@fwc.gov.au 
 
 
6 December 2019 
 
Re: AM2019/4 – Pest Control Industry Award 2010 

 
 

1. We refer to the decision of Full Bench of the Fair Work Commission1 and the Draft Determination issued on 

2 December 2019 in relation to the Pest Control Industry Award 2010 (‘Award’). 

 
2. The Australian Workers’ Union supports the draft determination proposed by the Full Bench to vary clause 

24.7(b) of the Award to delete the word ‘industry’ and insert the words ‘leading hand’.  
 
 

 

 

 

 

Yours Sincerely, 

 
Charlotte Ackerman 
NATIONAL LEGAL ASSISTANT  
THE AUSTRALIAN WORKERS’ UNION 
 

 

 
1 [2019] FWCFB 8092 


